
 

 
Date: May 29, 2024 
To: CLFLWD Board of Managers 
From: Mike Kinney, District Administrator 
Subject: Floodplain Vulnerability Assessment Workshop 

 
Background/Discussion 
The Board held a workshop on May 2nd to review the first phase of mapping for the Floodplain 
Vulnerability Assessment. The Board directed staff and EOR to re-categorize the pollution 
sensitivity of near surface materials layer from the “social” category to the “environmental” 
category, to revise the resulting maps, and to review the revised maps with city engineers. Staff 
and EOR met with city engineers for Forest Lake, Wyoming, and Scandia. Staff will present an 
update during the board workshop.  
 
Once the Board reaches consensus on the priority mapping, staff recommends the Board 
discuss the Community Engagement phase. Staff has been in communication with a 
community engagement consultant, Zan Associates. Dan Pfieffer will join the workshop at 3:00 
pm to answer any questions the Board may have.  
 
 
Attached 

• Presentation slide deck including updated maps 
 


